
 

 

 
 
 
 

4th November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Please be aware your daughter will be bringing home a letter and booklet this week 

regarding the Teenage booster vaccination programme.      I would be grateful if you 

can complete the consent form whether you would like your daughter to have this 

vaccination or not and return the form to their Form tutor as soon as possible.  
 

The Teenage booster vaccination is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, 6 

January 2021 in school.   If your daughter is anxious or nervous about these injections 

then please let us know and we can arrange for her to come at the beginning of the 

day.    Please ensure your daughter wears her red PE top on that school day.   We will 

contact you nearer the time to remind you.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this vaccination then please contact the 

Immunisation Team on 01273 696011 ext 8100 . 
 

Kind regards  
 

Student Services Team  

 

 


